3/4M Classroom Feature

Great Beginnings in 3/4M

Shrove Tuesday

Early in the term, we celebrated Shrove Tuesday with some
delicious pancakes. This was both an important part of
remembering the special time of Lent and also coming

together as a cohort to share an enjoyable morning. We all
helped in creating the batter and used our knowledge of

measurement and fractions. A big thank you to our parent
helpers!

Why Water is Wise

Kirsty from Western Water came to visit all the
3/4 grades and shared some surprising facts
about what we drink. We learned about how

important water is to our health and how
drinking water helps us learn and grow. Kirsty
also surprised us by demonstrating just what
goes into Coke. Plenty of colours and additives,
but most importantly 9 teaspoons of sugar in
just one cup! We now have a greater
understanding of why water is the best choice.

Shared Spaces

As part of our focus on our own wellbeing we
have enjoyed our wonderful outdoor spaces in
our school. We are using our courtyard and
grassed areas for eating and learning. We have
also spent time in our garden area trying out
mindfulness activities. As part of our inquiry, we
are using our collaboration skills to create
games, join groups and make connections across
the year levels.

Dis!

PROJECT

HAPPINESS

The Resilience Project has been met with great
enthusiasm in 3/4M. We have begun practising being

THROUGH grateful for the small things we are lucky enough to
GHA“TUDE experience or have. Our challenge is to try and find
E‘?HPDA;'!UHEHESS as many ‘dis’ moments as we can in each day.
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